
NOVEMBER 13, 2011 
THIRTY-THIRD SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

 
READINGS FOR THE WEEK OF November 14 
Mon.  1 Mc 1:10-15,41-43,54-57,62-63 Ps 119:53,61,134,150,155,158 Lk 18:35-43 
Tue. 1 Mc 6:18-31      Ps 3:2-8       Lk 19:1-10 

Wed. 2 Mc 7:1,20-31      Ps 17:1,5-6,8,15      Lk 19:11-28 

Thur. 1 Mc 2:15-29      Ps 50:1-2,5-6,14-15      Lk 19:41-44 

Fri. 1 Mc 4:36-37,52-59       (Ps) 1 Chr 29:10-12      Lk 19:45-48 

Sat.   1 Mc 6:1-13   Ps 9:2-4,6,16,19    Lk 20:27-40 

Sun. Ez 34:11-12,15-17   Ps 23:1-3,5-6    1 Cor 15:20-26,28  Mt 25:31-46 
 
WEEKLY COLLECTION 

With gratitude for the gifts they have received, our parish 

family and friends have contributed to the Church 

$8,105.96(regular) and $1,144.65(All Saints) for November 

6, 2011. 
 Dear Fellow Parishioners and Brother Knights, Hope Everyone is having a 

great weekend. Our next meeting will be on November 16 at 7pm in 

Columbus Hall. We have started our fund raiser raffle and we have some 

great prizes. They are a 40" Flat Screen TV, a 10mm EAA semi-automatic 

Pistol , X-Box Kinect and several other prizes. Tickets are available from 

any Knight or you can contact Jim Conner at 738-7991 for tickets. Tickets 

are $2 each or 6 for $10. The Raffle Drawing will be held at the Pro Life 

Breakfast on December 18th. Coming up on November 19th is our Degree 

Weekend. We will be holding a 1st, 2nd and 3rd Degree on the 19th and a 3rd 

Degree Dinner that night at 6:30pm (after Mass). For more information, 

contact Dan Mahlberg or Don Colli. Have a great Week.  God Bless, Jim 

Conner, FS 
 

 

CHRISTMAS CHOIR FORMING 
 

Rehearsals for the  Christmas choir will be held every Sunday at 6:30pm in 

the Church through December 18. 

     Come and join Diane Senn and Val Rogers in preparing to celebrate the 

“Spirit of the Season” in music and voice. 

     All singers, both veteran choir members and new voices, are most 

welcome.. 

 

 

 

WANTED:  VOLUNTEERS  FOR  LECTOR  TRAINING 

  We will soon offer an evening training session for new lectors. If you feel 

called to this ministry of proclaiming the Sunday readings at Mass, please 

call the Parish Office - 738-6432 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Your prayers are needed for the recovery of the following people.  

 

 Olimpia Zataray     Ruth Leniz              Sam Glandon         Cliff Ferry              

Beth Aicher            Helen Anthony       John Urdaneta        Earlene Larsen       

Ilene Gonzales        Vaughn Mueller       Palmira Reyes        Mike Santina          

Luz Herrera             Tristan Killoy           Milad Zayat           Rose Badra             

Mary Damele            Steve Feasel             Ann Chester           Marilyn Simmons   

Rito Cabrales           Nestor Vigil             Ted Wilton             Rick Wilton            

James Lesar            Neil Worthington     Jim Hari                 Darlene Salicchi     

Paula Otto              Aaron Sand              Richard Schwalm  Janet Petersen          

Debra Robinson 

Margaret Marcucci   Margaret Holland Janell Harris  

Please let the parish office know of your loved one’s recovery, so that his/her 

name may be removed from the list. 

 

MANY  THANKS  TO  OUR  ADVERTISERS. We especially thank       

PIONEER URGENT FAMILY MEDICAL CLINIC and LOSTRA 

BROTHERS TOWING.. Please patronize these and all of our bulletin 

advertisers. 

 

  

BAPTISM CLASSES - English Class - Class will be December 7 and 

December 14 at6:00pm in Thomas Hall.  Spanish Class - Class will be 

December 17 at 6:00pm in Columbus Hall. 

Altar Server Training - Training has been rescheduled for December 3 at 

6:15pm in the Church. 

 

 

 

ATTENTION ALL PARISH ORGANIZATIONS 
Please try to submit all special dates for 2012 for your group to the 

Parish office by December 15. 

 
20TH ANNUAL THANKSGIVING COMMUNITY DINNER  

 

   The Greater Life Church (formerly Elko First Baptist Church) is again asking 

for volunteers to help with the Thanksgiving Dinner.  Their hope is to feed 500 

people this year. 

Ways to help: 

    Deliver meals Kitchen Duty 

    Serving meals    Clean-up 

    Clothing Distribution Sleeping bags 

    Set-up (Wednesday evening, Nov. 23 at 5pm at the Senior Center) 

    Donations to Albertson’s Food Drive Fund 

    White tube socks  Other clothing items 

    Food Donations - green bean casseroles, sweet potato casseroles, pies        

(including some sugar-free) & vegetables 

If you can help with any of these, please call 738-3982. 

 
C.S.A. 

   The Office of Stewardship and Development would like to thank you for your generous 

contributions to the Catholic Services Appeal. 
   Please be reminded that in the event that you have not fulfilled your pledge, the end of 

the year is right around the corner! 

   Again, on behalf of Bishop Calvo, the Diocese of Reno, and all our parishes, thank you 
very much for your faithful support of CSA. 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Eucharistic Liturgies for the week of 

November 14 
Mon.   Nov. 14  - 12:10pm   + Jesse Pengelly                  - Religious Education  

Staff 

Mon.   Nov. 14  -   2:00pm (Manor) COMMUNION SERVICE 

Tues.   Nov. 15  - NO LITURGY 

Wed.   Nov. 16  - 12:10pm   + Torri Fitzgerald                  - Kevin & Family 

Thurs .Nov. 17  - NO LITURGY 
Fri.      Nov. 18 - 12:10pm   + Mary Aguirre                      - Lorraine Urriola & 

Family 

Sat.     Nov. 19  -   5:00pm    ALL SOULS INTENTIONS 
Sun.    Nov. 20  -   8:00am  + Walter Shaffer                    - Janie Bauer 

Sun.    Nov. 20  - 10:00am  + Sr. Carmel Kiely                 - Jerald & Pat Keifer 

Sun. (Spanish)  - 12:00pm   + Veronica Sandoval            - Cris Mejia 

Sun. (Spr.Ck.)  -   4:00pm    FOR THE PARISH 



P.O. = Parish Office        M.D. = Mater Dei Hall       T.H. = Thomas Hall       Y.R. = Youth Room (basement of M.D.)         C.H. = Columbus Hall (basement of rectory) 

Mon.  Nov. 14 

12:10pm -  

LITURGY 
 

2:00pm (Manor) - 

Communion 

Service 
 

2:45pm - Youth 

Rosary in Y.R. 

 

4:30pm - 5:54pm -   

CCD Classes 
 

Tue.  Nov. 15 

9:30am - Holy 

Family Mother’s 

Group in C.H. 

 

10:30am - 

“Breaking Open 

the Word” - T.H. 

 

4:30pm - 5:54pm 

-   CCD Classes 

 

6:00pm - 

T.O.P.S. in Y.R. 

 

6:30pm - 

R.C.I.A. in C.H. 
 

Wed.  Nov. 16 

12:10pm - 

LITURGY 
 

1:00 - 8:00pm - 

EUCHARISTIC 

ADORATION 

 

4:30pm - 5:54pm -   

CCD Classes 

 

6:00pm - 9:00pm - 

Spanish Bible 

Study in T.H. 

 

7:00pm - K of C 

meeting in C.H. 
 

Thur.  Nov. 17 

9:30am - 

W.I.N.G.S. in T.H. 

 

4:30pm -  CCD 

Sacramental Prep. 

Class 

 

6:00pm - Legion 

of Mary in Church 

 

6:00pm - Spanish 

Choir in Church 
 

Fri.  Nov. 18 

  

 

11:00am- AA in 

C.H. 

 

12:10pm - 

LITURGY 
 

5:00pm - 7:00pm - 

Quinceanera Class 

in Y.R. 

 

5:00pm - 10:00pm 

- K of C in 

M.D/C.H. 

 

6:00pm - G.A. in 

C.H. (934-7297) 

 

7:00pm - Spanish 

Prayer Group in 

Church 
 

Sat.  Nov. 19 

 9:00am - 

12:00pm - 

Quinceanera Class 

in Y.R. 

 

8:00am - 10:00pm 

- K of C in 

M.D./C.H. 

 

4:00pm - 

CONFESSIONS 

 

5:00pm - 

LITURGY 
 

6:30pm - Spanish 

Choir in Church 

 

6:00pm - 7:30pm - 

Sp. Why Catholic 

in C.H. 
 

Sun. Nov. 20 

8:00am - 

LITURGY 
Rosary in T.H. 

 

10:00am - 

LITURGY 
Rosary in T.H. 

 

11:00am - 1:15pm 

- Confirmation 

Class in Y.R. 

 

12:00am - MISA 

EN ESPANOL 

 

1:00pm - 2:30pm - 

Sp. Why Catholic 

in C.H. 
 

3:30pm - Spanish 

Prayer Group in 

C.H. 

 

4:00pm - Spring 

Creek Liturgy 

 

6:30pm - Adult 

Choir Practice 
 

 

 
 

Dear Members of St. Joseph's Parish Community: 

November is the "month of the dead" in our Catholic tradition. We begin 

the month celebrating All Saints Day and All Souls Day, and we continue 

to be mindful of our dearly departed during the rest of the month. 

   This might be a good time also to remind ourselves of the Catholic 

Church's unique teaching on Purgatory and prayer for the dead. We can 

read the official teaching in the Catechism of the Catholic Church (1030), 

defining purgatory as "a purification, so as to achieve the holiness 

necessary to enter the joy of heaven," which is experienced by those "who 

die in God's grace and friendship, but still imperfectly purified." 

   The Book of Revelation (21:27) teaches that nothing unclean will enter 

the presence of God, so though we might die without mortal sin, there may 

still be impurities in us that would be "taken care of" in Purgatory.  

   We also believe in two judgments, the one that happens immediately 

after we die, and in the General Judgment, spoken of in the gospel of 

Matthew (25:31-32). "It is appointed for men to die once, and after that 

comes judgment" (Hebrews 9:27). 

   When we pray the Apostles' Creed, we state that we believe in the 

communion of saints. In that short statement we are speaking of that chain 

of prayer that connects us, the living, with those in Purgatory, and of 

course, with the saints in Heaven. In the Eucharistic Prayer of each Mass 

we offer prayers for the dead. It is also a common practice to have a 

particular Mass dedicated to the prayerful memory of our dead. Remember, 

all the dead are included in the prayers of the Mass, but we are allowed to 

remember our own particular deceased, perhaps a family member or friend 

who has passed away.  

   A reminder that our "countdown" to using the new Roman Missal 

continues, and we officially begin saying the new Mass prayers on 

November 26/27, the First Sunday of Advent. The new missalette will have 

the new responses of course, but you will be glad also to have the pew 

cards available. The handout in this bulletin is one more explanation of the 

new prayers. You might want to look it over as we prepare for the change. 

God bless, Father Dan 

 

 

 

ARE   YOU   READY   FOR   IRELAND? 
The brochures for our June 14 to 23, 2012 Spiritual and Cultural Journey to 

Ireland are here! You are welcome to pick up your free brochure in the 

parish office. You may also download the complete brochure and 

application form on your computer:  

www.GoCatholicTravel.com/GoIreland  

 

Enter to win a TREAT if you register 

early (by November 23) for the annual 

Diocese of Reno Conference, January 13-

14 at the Nugget in Sparks.  Workshops 

regarding Catholic Family Life & 

Challenges to Catholic Parenting are 

central to our Conference offerings this 

coming year.  For more information go to http://www.dioceseofreno.org 

and click on Annual Diocesan Conference (green box) or call Breanna at 

326-9434 or Sister Maxine at 326-9440. 

 

Catholic Campaign for Human Development 

2nd Collection 

November 19-20 
 

   Next week, we will take up the Collection for the Catholic Campaign for 

Human Development (CCHD). CCHD was founded by the U.S. bishops, 

who recognized that the lives of those in need will not improve until the 

systems and policies that keep people in poverty change. For over 40 years, 

CCHD has funded community groups that create lasting change. Help fight 

poverty in America and defend human dignity. 

   Give generously to the CCHD Collection.  Thank You! 

 

Jr. Rosary Club 

   An organizational meeting for the Queen of Peace Junior Rosary Makes 

of Spring Creek will be held after the 4:00pm Mass on November 6th at 

Our Lady of the Rubies in Spring Creek.  Any child over the age of 8 and 

their parent who want to make rosaries are encouraged to attend the 

meeting.    For further details, contact Carol Morgan at 340-8499 

 

http://www.dioceseofreno.org/

